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to Stockton and offer recommendations on how the University could make some internal 

improvements. At the end of this academic year, the group asked for an extension into AY19-20 

to complete its work, and the Senate approved. Additionally, one specific request made by the 

group and supported by the Senate was that the task force members become more involved with 

the National Association of Student Personnel Administrators (NASPA) Culture of Respect 

initiatives, and research the ways in which Stockton University can become part of the national 

cohort of institutions https://www.naspa.org/rpi/posts/introducing-the-2018-culture-of-respect-

collective-cohort prioritizing sexual assault prevention. 

Next, the joint task force on Faculty Leadership Positions was initiated by the presidents of the 

Senate and SFT out of concern for the potential restructuring of faculty leadership positions in 

connection with the developing strategic plan. The task force was approved in October 2018, 
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